Senior Instructor
University of Victoria
Department of Mathematics and Statistics

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics at the University of Victoria invites applications
for a Senior Instructor position to commence July 1, 2007, or as soon as possible after that date.
Applicants should have a Ph.D. in Mathematics or a related discipline (at least a Master’s degree
is required), a strong commitment to teaching, and the ability to teach all Mathematics and
Statistics courses at the first and second year levels including calculus, differential equations,
linear algebra, finite and discrete mathematics, and statistics. The initial appointment is for three
years, with a normal expectation of subsequent 4-year re-appointments. The successful applicant
will be expected to teach eight one-term courses per year, to co-ordinate courses, to engage in
curriculum development and teaching scholarship, and service to the University and discipline.

Information about the department, including descriptions of courses offered, can be found at its
website: http://www.math.uvic.ca/

Applicants should submit a curriculum vitae and teaching dossier (or equivalent documentation)
that outlines their teaching experience, philosophy and effectiveness. Applicants should arrange
for three letters of reference to be sent. Applications and letters of reference should be sent to:

Dr. Gary MacGillivray, Chair
Department of Mathematics and Statistics
University of Victoria

PO Box 3045 STN CSC

Victoria BC V8W 3P4

Canada

Telephone: (250) 721-7436

Fax: (250) 721-8962

E-mail: instcomp@math.uvic.ca

The CLOSING DATE for applications is April 10, 2007

The University of Victoria is an equity employer and encourages applications from women,
persons with disabilities, visible minorities, Aboriginal Peoples, people of all sexual orientations
and genders, and others who may contribute to the further diversification of the University.

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, in accordance with Canadian
immigration requirements, Canadians and permanent residents will be given priority.



